
VFW Post 7692 – Freedom WI 
 

Dinner for Golden Agers, Thursday 12/07/2017 
 

 
Freedom VFW Post 7692 sponsored a dinner for the Golden Agers on 12/07/2017. Thanks to 
everyone who helped with event. 
 
Please see below for a few pictures of the event. 
 
 

 

 

 



 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
This announcement was revised and submitted by Mike Farrell, VFW Post 7692, 12/08/2017 
 
 
 


